
 

 

 
You received this notice because New Century Insurance Company (New Century) issued a policy to you. This 
notice has important information about your policy. Please read it carefully. 
 

Termination of New Century Policies 

If you have a New Century policy, it will be terminated on the earliest of the following dates: 

 October 3, 2025 at 11:59 p.m., 
 The date your policy expires, or 
 The date you replace or terminate your New Century policy. 

If you have not obtained replacement coverage, you should contact your agent immediately. We notified your 
agent of the cancellation of New Century’s policies. Your agent can discuss your options with you. 

 
New Century’s policies are being terminated because New Century was placed in liquidation on September 3, 
2025. This action was taken because New Century is unable to pay all its claims. FitzGibbons and Company, 
Inc., was appointed as the Special Deputy Receiver (SDR) to handle the liquidation. 

 
Reporting New Claims and Claims Inquiries 

Please continue to report new claims by calling 254-773-2181or toll free number of 800-792-3084.  You do not 
need to do anything else if you have already reported a claim and have been assigned a claim number. 

 
Claim Payments 

The Texas Property and Casualty Insurance Guaranty Association (TPCIGA) addresses covered claims against 
New Century, subject to conditions, limits and exclusions set forth in the policies and by statute. Please be aware 
that TPCIGA may take some time to review and pay covered claims. You may contact TPCIGA to pursue a claim 
at: 

Texas Property and Casualty Insurance Guaranty Association: 
Phone: 800-856-0298 
Address: ATTN: New Century, 8911 N Capital of Texas Hwy Bldg. 2; Ste. 2200, Austin, 
TX 78759-7200  
Website: http://tpciga.org 

 
As of September 3, 2025, no deadline to file proofs of claims with the SDR has been set. Information about 
asserting claims and, if applicable, proofs of claims, will be posted on a later date at the SDR's website at 
www.newcenturyliquidation.com. 

 
Litigation 

Lawsuits against New Century are stayed. Also, ongoing lawsuits against New Century’s policyholders are 
stayed for 90 days from September 3, 2025. Lawsuits in other states may also be stayed under laws in those 
states. 

 
Other Questions 

If you have questions regarding the receivership that do not involve claims, visit the SDR’s website at 
www.newcenturyliquidation.com. You may contact the SDR at newcentury@fitzgibbonsco.com or 480-948-
4351. 
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